
A first draft of the 2025-2026 school calendar was
presented to the CSCE Board. 

February 5: Travel Day NCTCA
Teachers’ Convention
February 6-7: NCTCA Teachers’
Convention
February 17: Family Day
March 8: School Council Assembly

The next Board meeting will be held on
Wednesday, February 26, 2025 at 5pm.

If you wish to present to the Board, please
contact Corporate Secretary Kaitlyn
Demers at medias@centreest.ca.

 2025 ELECTIONS

School Board Elections will be held in  
October 2025. Important information for
candidates and voters will be available
on the CSCE website by mid-February.

The Board of Trustees approved the engagement
process and timeline for developing the 2025-2029
education plan.
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The following is a summary of the key points
discussed during the board meeting of the Conseil
Scolaire Centre-Est held on January 29, 2025.

The CSCE is organizing an assembly for CSCE school
councils on Saturday, March 8, 2025, in St. Paul. This
event will bring together school councils and
students from all CSCE schools.

The gathering provides an opportunity for everyone
to discuss initiatives, share ideas and collaborate
with the Board on important educational matters.

The planning for École Beauséjour's trip to
Quebec in May 2025 is progressing well.
Supervisors have been identified and the
itinerary has been finalized.

In January, École Voyageur, Cold Lake and École du Sommet,
St. Paul faced each other in the finals of an exciting
basketball tournament, showcasing the friendly competition
between CSCE schools. Congratulations to all the athletes
and thank you to all the volunteers!


